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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

The last half-term was a rather busy time in our academic year.  Our Year 6 children completed 

their end of Key Stage Two Tests and we were extremely proud of how hard they worked.   

 

Our School Council have also been busy this half-term, delivering an assembly to the whole 

school about the King’s Coronation which gave us all a great insight into the coronation process. 
 

May I take this opportunity to thank you for your support with the homework challenges that we 

have seen across all year groups this half-term—it has been wonderful to see all of the fantastic 

work the children have been doing and we hope that you appreciate being invited into school to          

celebrate. 
 

I hope that you have an enjoyable half-term break. 
 

Kind regards,  

Mr Mindham (Executive Headteacher) 

School Council Coronation          

Assembly 
 

On Friday 5th May, the school council led their very 

own assembly in front of the whole school which gave 

children an overview of the King's Coronation.  The   

children had practiced for weeks, rehearsing their lines 

and building the confidence to speak in front of a large 

audience! Their hard work really did pay off and we 

were very proud of them. 

 

Well done to: 

Ava & Lenny - Y6; Thea & Emina - Y5 

Grace & Rishad - Y4; Nancy & Brinley - Y3; Leo - Y2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Are you interested in supporting our school by 

being part of our governing body?  Our        

governors meet every half term at 6pm to   

ensure the smooth running of the school.  If 

you are interested please contact the school 

or download the form on our website under 

’Parents > Letters Home’. 

Children’s Safety 

Please can we remind everyone that, for 

the safeguarding of all children, pictures 

should not be taken on school premises.  

Thank you for your support. 



  Follow us on             @GaywoodPrimary 

 

 

Return to School 

Monday 5th June 

Y5 Gressenhall Trip 

Wednesday 7th June 

Class Photos 

Wednesday 14th June 

Y6 KidZania Trip 

Thursday 15th June 

Y4 Leicester Space Museum 

Friday 23rd June 

Gaywood Football 

The Year 6 boys battled hard throughout 
the year to earn a spot at the county cup 
finals day held at Aldiss Park in Dereham. 

 
 They played six matches in total against 
some tough opponents and showcased 

the schools’ values throughout.  

 

 
Pupil Lateness 

Please be aware that any child arriving to school late will be 

required to have a parent/carer with them to sign a late    

register.  

Please ensure all children are arriving to school on time. 

 

We start our learning at 8:40am  

Reception - Butterfly Life Cycle 
 

This half term Reception children 

have been learning about grow-

ing and have focused on lots of 

different life cycles. The children 

were lucky enough to have some 

caterpillars in their classes and 

were able to watch them 

change into beautiful butterflies. 

The butterflies were then re-

leased into the garden area. 


